
Redwood City Señors Softball Club

Minutes for the July 3, 2024 Board of Directors meeting


Meeting brought to order at 6:36 p.m.

The meeting was held at the Veterans Memorial Building 

Board Members present: Dennis Logie, Pete Lewis, William Picht, Rick Bowlby, Mike Lake, 
Randy Gavron, Ron Okada and Deborah Coyne

Guest: Brenda Guzman


AGENDA ITEMS

1. Secretary’s report accepted

2. Treasurer’s report accepted

3. June tournament, Brenda Guzman, assistant chair reporting. With an income of $5,250 

and expenses of $4,671.16, the club made a profit of $578.84. From the teams that 
turned in an evaluation, the tournament had an overall rating of 5.0 out of 5.0. There 
were 18 teams, plus 4 turned away due to lack of field availability. We had 14 field 
coordinators to cover 45 games plus several more volunteers. The volunteers were 
given vouchers for lunch which seemed to be  appreciated. Suggestions for next year - 
new coolers and to mark canopy areas as  “This area is a dugout for the team presently 
playing”.


4. We are still waiting for an estimate from the Recreation Dept. for the Griffin and Bechet 
backstop pads.


5. Summer league update. Pete Lewis reports all is well, averaging 25-30 players per 
week.  We are hoping to move to Hawes Park in August.


6. All players seem to be enjoying “Pizza Time” on the first Tuesday of each month.. 
Thanks to Mike Lake and Rick Bowlby for coordinating those events.                       


7. The Holiday party committee may meet in July.

8. Mike Lake and Ron Okada are still exploring updating the rain line phone.

9. One Pitch tournament is September 2.  Pete Lewis is looking for people to volunteer to 

help select teams and manage teams. Pat Michael will be asked to contact the snack 
shack people. Flyers are to go out around August 1.


10. Hawes Park is progressing. The turf has been laid and the dirt infield has been leveled.


Meeting ended at 8:26 p.m.

Next meeting: Wednesday, August 7 @ 6:30 p.m.

Minutes submitted by Deborah Coyne                       



